
Arcadia Farms HOA 

 

 

Residents,  

 

The pool will be opening this Friday May 26th, 2023! A few important notes for Pool Season.  

1. All keycards obtained previously will still work. If you have a key fob from the old management 

company you will need to request a key card.  

a. You may do this by going to www.arcadiafarmshoa.com, logging in, and filling out the 

Pool Access form located in the Online Forms section of the Homeowner tab.  

 

2. All minors under the age of 14 must be accompanied by an adult NO EXCEPTIONS.  

3. Your account must be in good standing in order for your pool card to work. If you need to 

establish a payment plan, please email heather@legacysouthwestpm.com.  

4. Finally, please remember to treat the pool as an extension of your home. Damages to the pool 

may result in unscheduled closures.  

 

Please join us Saturday May 27th from 6:00pm-9:00PM for the Summer Kick Off Karaoke Party! This will 

be held in the common area adjacent to the pool.  

 

Have a safe and fun summer,  

Heather Smith, CMCA 

Arcadia Farms Community Manager 

http://www.arcadiafarmshoa.com/
mailto:heather@legacysouthwestpm.com

